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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Every day our teachers and support staff are dedicating countless hours to 
prepare lessons during Comprehensive Distance Learning.  They are committed 
to providing the best education possible.  If you haven’t done so already, all 
parents should be enrolled in ParentVUE.  Contact your child’s school for log in 
information and directions.  ParentVUE provides easy two-way communication 
between the school and parents.  
 
We are the Pendleton School District; together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


